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Laurie J. Ross, Board Liaison

Office of the Secretary, Wisconsin DNR
PO Box 7921

Madison WI 53707-7921
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Written Public Comment on the
Sauk Prairie State Recreation Area (SPSRA) Draft Master Plan
for the upcoming Wisconsin Natural Resources Board meeting

MUST BE RECEIVED BY Wisconsin DNR
By Friday December 9, 2016

Please complete the following, as required by the board’s public participation rules:
Name:
Name of organization(s) you represent (if none, state that you are "representing self"):
City of residence:
Phone number:

Email or mailing address, so the Board Liaison can confirm receipt of your written comment:

Dear Members of the Wisconsin Natural Resources Board:

| am writing to support the WDNR’s proposals for the ecological restoration, habitat management and quiet
nature-based recreation on the former Badger Army Ammunition Plant lands, but do NOT support proposed
dual-sport motorcycles and rocketry because...

Signature:

Date:

Written comments may also be emailed to Laurie.Ross@wisconsin.gov.
Questions? Laurie’s telephone number is 608-267-7420.

Please be aware that all information you provide to the NRB in your comments, including your name, address, e-mail address,
and telephone number, is considered a public record and would be subject to disclosure under Wisconsin’s Open Records Law.



